
Action Alert LB120—Useful Information Attached 

    From Liz Rea, Public Policy Chair  
     March 6, 2017  
 
I got word today from Planned Parenthood of the Heartland regarding the upcoming Health and Human 
Services Committee hearing on LB120 scheduled for Wednesday, March 15th.  As you know, AAUW-NE is 
in support of this bill.  If you participated in legislative day nearly two weeks ago, you know also that 
LB120 was one of the four bills we focused on in the conversations we had with senators and legislative 
aides.  We encouraged senators to support this bill and gave each of them a folder containing talking 
points about what LB120 would accomplish.   
 
The attached “LB 120—Family Planning Access Expansion” came to my attention today.  It is an excellent 
2-page piece that I would like you to refer to when you contact your senator in support of this bill.  
Please refer to the website www.Nebraskalegislature.gov and click on the “Senators” link for correct 
contact information for your senator.   
 
Contact can be in the form of a phone call to the senator’s office, an email message, or an in-person visit 
with the senator, legislative aide, or office staff member.  If you choose to write a letter urging the 
senator to support LB120, please use the following format:  
 
  Senator’s Name  
  Legislative District Number, State Capitol  
  PO Box 94604  
  Lincoln, NE 68509-4604  
 
Passage of LB120 would do much to provide necessary health care to Nebraska women and families who 
simply can’t afford it otherwise.  At the same time, it would save our state money during a time when 
we face a significant budget deficit.   
 
Thank you for contacting your senator to urge support for this important health care bill.  Together we 
can make a difference.   
 
 
 
  
 
 

http://www.nebraskalegislature.gov/

